
MINUTES of MEETING of CAMPBELTOWN FERRY COMMITTEE held in the BURNETT 
BUILDING, CAMPBELTOWN 

on FRIDAY, 26 MAY 2017 

Attending: Councillor O0 1 5.4000005PBELTOWN HO11.50 1 5.4000005PBELTOWN 



The minute of the previous meeting held on 9 February 2017 was approved as an 
accurate record.  

Matters Arising:-

Item 5 – Proposed change from Ardrossan to Troon for Arran Ferry – 



The Committee gave consideration to an update from the Area Committee Manager, who 
reminded them that administrative support from the Council’s Governance and Law 
Service would not continue beyond one further meeting.  Councillors Horn and Armour 
suggested that support for one further meeting would allow time for the Council to 
confirm its representatives on the Committee.  

Outcome:-

The Area Committee Manager agreed that administrative support would be provided for 
one further meeting to a  


